Roseland Board of Education Lester C. Noecker School Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald 100 PassaicAvenue Roseland, New Jersey 07068 (973) 226-7644



November 27, 2019

Dear 1st, 2nd, & 3rd Grade Families,

On Wednesday, December 11, 2019, 1st, 2nd, 3rd Grade, and 3rd Grade String Students will participate in our annual Winter Concert at 9:30 AM in the Multi-Purpose Room.

As this is an exciting occasion for our students, kindly make sure that your children are dressed in seasonal attire, and please avoid wearing jeans, sweatpants, or sneakers.

## **Important Notes:**

- Please be advised that siblings will not be pulled from their classroom instruction to view the concert.
- All homeroom classes will proceed back to their homerooms once the concert is finished. Pictures will be taken in your child's class by the homeroom teacher after the concert.
- Parents/Guardians are asked to kindly exit the building once the concert is finished; there will be no classroom visitations for photos.

We would appreciate your consideration in carpooling if possible, to avoid any traffic or parking congestion.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we are looking forward to an enjoyable and successful program!

reenwald

Sincerely,

Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald

Principal